
I support the language that the team has already introduced to the EQS. I have two 
daughters in Essex school district who will be school-aged in the next few years and I 
grew up in Montpelier Vermont, attending school without those guidelines.  
 
 
There are many amendments in the EQS that will ensure that empathy, compassion, 
diversity is something they grow up understanding in their school environment, in 
combination with learning at home. 
 
 
I request that you retain the strong anti-discrimination definition in the EQS. And that the 
State Board be transparent in its decision-making process and share the legal analysis 
offered by the attorney who expressed concerns about liability.  
 
Four years of dedicated work have gone into crafting these standards for the benefit of 
our students. It should not be altered simply due to concerns about liability. Tell us more 
and empower the working group the address concerns, rather than rewriting work that 
has been thoughtfully crafted by parents and educators.  
 
 
Thank you 
--  
Deirdre Yee  
 
http://about.me/deirdreyee  
 

https://gcc02.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=http%3A%2F%2Fabout.me%2Fdeirdreyee&data=05%7C01%7CSBE.PublicComment%40vermont.gov%7C5f6598ff4360463e19d208dbd31cd2a2%7C20b4933bbaad433c9c0270edcc7559c6%7C0%7C0%7C638335892981930583%7CUnknown%7CTWFpbGZsb3d8eyJWIjoiMC4wLjAwMDAiLCJQIjoiV2luMzIiLCJBTiI6Ik1haWwiLCJXVCI6Mn0%3D%7C3000%7C%7C%7C&sdata=Qy1L%2B8BRHWTpqdOu2Iz%2BpZ%2BOZhkFbtMMsAhVffmBCYQ%3D&reserved=0

